
  

   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

There will be an additional Inset Day on Thursday 15 June to allow teaching staff to attend a Teaching and Learning 

Conference at Exeter University. As a result, the majority of boys will not be in school. GCSE and A Level exams will 

continue as scheduled and the Year 7M river walk will also be going ahead. 7M should attend school at the usual 

time but please could parents note that they will be able to leave school at 3pm. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

S D Smallwood 

Head Master 

 


